
 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

Happy Friday!  We hope you continue to be peaceful, happy, and safe.  Below are a few 
important items for your consideration this week: 

• Mask Order Information - As you know, the CDC announced updated masking 
guidelines for fully vaccinated individuals. It is our understanding that the 
Pennsylvania Departments of Health and Education are reviewing this guidance 
to provide further direction to Pennsylvanians and our schools.   At this time, 
however, the CDC and PA Department of Health still require masks to be worn in 
all school facilities and at all school events.  As additional guidance or updates to 
the order for Pennsylvania schools are received, the District will share the 
information and any changes to our current Health and Safety Plan 
promptly.  However, for now, it's business as usual.  We thank you for your 
support in this regard. 

• Vaccination Clinic for Students 12-15 Years of Age - Once again, we are 
working in collaboration with the Giant Eagle Pharmacy and the Plum School 
District to offer the Pfizer vaccine to all community members age 12 and 
older.  The first shot will be given on June 2, 2021, from 3:30 - 6pm in the 
gymnasium at OBlock Junior High School, located at 440 Presque Isle Dr., 
Pittsburgh, PA, 15239.  The second shot will be given twenty-one (21) days later 
on June 23, 2021, also at OBlock Junior High School.  Below is the link to the 
sign up form and the updated screening form.  If you do not want to sign up 
for this clinic, Walgreen's in Oakmont also has Pfizer vaccines available and you 
can also sign up there at your earliest convenience.  The important thing is that 
you and your children get vaccinated as soon as you are able.  

RV-PB 12-15 Year Old Vaccine Clinic Signup 

RV-PB COVID-19 Vaccine Immunization Administration Record 

• No School Tuesday, May 18th - Please remember that there is NO 
SCHOOL this Tuesday.  Tuesday is election day, so get out and vote.  Our Staff 
will be engaged in professional development on this day, as we continue to work 
hard to get better at what we do.  

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F2gMXFO8KE3TrgBHUssV8HA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRigAVJP0RDaHR0cHM6Ly9yZXNlYXJjaC56YXJjYS5jb20vU3VydmV5MS5hc3B4P2s9UlFzWVRSVnNRVVVQc1BzUHNQJmxhbmc9MFcHc2Nob29sbUIKYJzJ0Z5gCkSxNFIWbmVuZ2xpc2hAcnNkLmsxMi5wYS51c1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Cnenglish%40rsd.k12.pa.us%7C7203808f2941409ebd5608d9170fe6c7%7Cfc9aa0a00dfb47a5a15cc33fc2eea016%7C1%7C0%7C637566179332996194%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Iy3E0xCrFiRv6a91ITKaIDOBRXAA5xRaG812EJlLa3g%3D&reserved=0
https://msg.schoolmessenger.com/m/?s=G8HwDvzp3VU&mal=220b0b0e1123146ecea59ccdd6061a5ba0a9e6448dec2068109ce0f085e75e28


That's all for this week.  We are cautiously optimistic that health conditions continue to 
improve.  For now, please continue to be careful, stay safe, and get vaccinated!  We 
appreciate your continued support of the Riverview public schools.  

Enjoy the weekend, and Go Raiders! 

Sincerely, 

  

The Riverview Administration 


